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                      14th September, 2015 

Director Health Services, 

Directorate of Health Services,

Govt. of NCT of Delhi,

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalaya Bhawan,

F-17, Karkardooma,

Delhi-110032


The Delhi Medical Council examined a complaint of Shri Nasir Ali s/o Late Shri Abdul Gaffur r/o- BK-633, Mangolpuri, Delhi-110083, forwarded by the Directorate of Health Services, Govt of NCT of Delhi against Bensups Hospital, Bensups Avenue, Sector-12, Dwarka Sub-City, New Delhi-110075.

  
On perusal of the complaint, it is observed that the same alleges irregularity in the functioning of the hospital specifically in relation to money being charged from purportedly BPL card holder, hence, the same be referred to the Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, for appropriate action as registration/regulation of Nursing Home/Hospital in the NCT of Delhi and matters connected therewith or incidental thereto fall within its purview.  A copy of the complaint alongwith documents attached therewith is enclosed herewith, with a request for necessary action under intimation to the complainant. 

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary 

Copy to : 

1) Dr. A.K. Saini, Medical Superintenent, Nursing Home-I, Directorate of Health Services, Govt. of NCT of Delhi, Nursing Home Cell,  F-17, Karkardooma, Delhi-110032-w.r.t. F.23/582/NW/DHS/HQ/NH/2015-16/111461 dated 14.8.15-for information. 
2) Shri Nasir Ali s/o Late Shri Abdul Gaffur r/o- K-633, Mangolpuri, Delhi-110083-for information.


